
The Arts Academy Charter Middle School is aware of the myriad of issues
related to recent Presidential Executive Orders. We are reviewing them with

counsel and will apprise our families and staff as specific information is
developed. We are aware of the anxieties being felt by many of our

families right now; please be assured that Arts Academy is steadfast in our
commitment to the safety and well-being of our students. 

 

William Fitzpatrick • Executive Director of AACMS


